
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

I would like to start this newsletter by extending my sincere gratitude to each and every member of our school 

community for their contribution to Malfest.  The event will take place on Saturday 9th July and will hopefully 

provide another truly memorable day for the whole Malvern community.   

If you have not purchased your presale family tickets for the event, please do this as soon as possible to allow 

the school office the opportunity to process request and distribute tickets before next week.  If you would like 

additional tickets for friends or family, these can be purchased via the school office.  

Have a fantastic weekend!  

Mr James  

Headteacher  

Social Value Sunday  

This Sunday, we are hosting another social value morning and all  

pupils, parents  and members of the wider school  community are 

welcome to attend.  If you would like to join us in a day of action, 

please arrive at school for 10am where you will be greeted with a 

bacon sandwich and a hot drink.   

#TogetherStronger  

Fundraising Photo-shoot 

On Saturday morning, our dedicated parent council 

team will be hosting a fundraising family and                            

children portraiture photo-shoot.  The event will 

take place  in the school and we are delighted that it 

will be supported by the very talented team at 

Gemm Mae Photography. There are still a limited 

number of slots available for the day so please get 

in touch to reserve a session via email at: 

parentcouncil@malvernprimaryschool.co.uk  

If you would like any further information, you can 

also contact Gemma Doyle on 07847881524 or via 

email at: gemmae.whitebox@gmail.com  
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Year 3 CHET Residential  
Year three pupils experienced a fantastic three days at Crosby Hall Education Trust.  As always, pupils represented 

school with distinction and displayed the exemplary manners we are accustomed to within our community.    

Children had a fabulous time experiencing a multitude of indoor and outdoor pursuits. From zip-wire to fencing, 

there were so many opportunities for pupils to enjoy. Thank you to all colleagues who gave up their time to                  

support pupils during their stay. I’m certain you’ll agree that it looks like great fun! 



Sports Day 
It was wonderful to welcome our families into school this week to cheer on and support our children as they                  

enjoyed taking part in our Sports Day activities.  It was an absolute pleasure to see pupils supporting each other 

while cultivating healthy competition.  We are really looking forward to watching Nursery and Reception take 

part on Monday and have our fingers crossed for some sunshine!  

Rugby League World Cup  
Through our partnership work with Portico Vine 

ARLFC, a group of children were invited to   an event to 

celebrate the social impact of the Rugby World Cup.  

As always, our children were fantastic ambassadors 

and represented school well.  Following the event, we 

received a letter praising our children's behaviour,                       

eagerness to learn and willingness to get involved.  

Furthermore - due to their fantastic participation - 

Saints Community Development Foundation have                                             

kindly provided school with a rugby league resource 

pack for us to use back at school.    




